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I do not see any reason for a young person to purchase or possess a weapon of war, 

or adults either for that matter. Most mass shootings have been perpetrated by young 

men using these weapons, which are meant for combat. This bill would not inhibit 

other uses of firearms, ie for hunting, and thus seems very reasonable. 


